PIMA COUNTY

BOARD OF SUPERVISORS

: “Adelita s, Grijalva,: District5

”MEMORANDUMW'

DATE: October 24, 2022

o

TO: Melissa Manriquez, Clerk of the Board

~ <
FROM: Adelita S. Grijalva, District 5 Supervisor\ *

REGARDING: Item for the November 1, 2022 agenda addendum

Please add the following to the November 1, 2022 agenda addendum:

Regional Affordable Housing Commission

Appointing Betty Villegas and Sharayah Jimenez to the two District Five seats on this new
commission. The term for each of them will expire on October 31, 2026. (District 5)

Thank you
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